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1. Notice of Intent for Lead Agency was circulated on 8 February 2022. 
 

2. Orange County Planning referral was transmitted on 15 June 2022.  A Local Determination was 
received from County Planning. 
 

3. Status of review of the NYSDOT access point should be determined. 
 

4. The Town of Newburgh water system notes appear on both sheets 4 & 5.  Town of Newburgh sewer 
notes should be added to the plans. 
 

5. A detail of a stone wall is depicted.  It is unclear where the stone wall is proposed on the Site Plan. 
 

6. Size of the water service should be labeled on the plans.   
 

7. Size of sewer lateral should be labeled on the plans. 
 

8. The project is identified as a retail with office, however overhead doors are located to the rear of 
the structure. 
 

9. Project is subject to ARB approval. 
 

10. The appropriate NYSDEC Wetland notes should be added to the plans identifying limits of 
disturbance based on the previously issued permit. 
 

11. Standard parking lot striping details should be added to the plans. Copy attached. 
 

12. The applicant’s representative is requested to check the grading on the westerly parking spaces.  
The 482 contour is located in the same parking space as the 480 contour identifying two foot of 
elevation difference. 
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13. The plans should clearly identify where curbing is proposed. 
 

14. The Planning Board may wish to entertain a SEQRA determination. 
 

15. The Planning Board may wish to schedule the project for a Public Hearing. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal
 
PJH/kbw 














